
 
Message from North Muskegon Public Schools 
  
Hello Norse Nation!  Welcome to the official "last day" of our wild and crazy 2019/20 School 
Year! 
 
I have a simple message to pass along to our incredible school community.  THANK YOU for 
doing your part to give your BEST good faith effort over the past couple months!  I am so proud 
of our community and all those that stepped up to assist, support, provide, care for others, love, 
and so many more incredible actions - thank you! 
 
I assure you, we will continue working diligently to make sure we are ready for school in the fall.  
While there are many questions to be answered - we will figure it out.  We will provide our 
students a solid educational program.  We will provide opportunities for all.  We will engage as a 
school community to our fullest ability.  Will things look a bit different - most likely, but Norse 
Nation will thrive!  Stay tuned!   
 
Now, my wish for you...  please take the next several days to breathe deep, enjoy loved ones, 
push technology away a bit, and be kind to all. 
 
Again, thank you and enjoy your summer!  Enjoy! 
 
Statement From Superintendent's on School Reopening in Muskegon County:   
https://www.nmps.net/downloads/administration/muskegon_county_schools_reopen_letter_final
.pdf 
 


